
1

WCS_CISFEISCEm Resource

From: WCS_CISFEIS Resource
Sent: Friday, December 28, 2018 8:20 AM
To: WCS_CISFEISCEm Resource
Subject: FW: Docket No. 72-1050 NRC-2016-0231

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Gail Goldey (goodyarn23@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message [mailto:automail@knowwho.com]  
Sent: Sunday, November 18, 2018 10:30 PM 
To: WCS_CISFEIS Resource <WCS_CISFEIS.Resource@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket No. 72-1050 NRC-2016-0231 
 
Dear Nuclear Regulatory Commission,  
 
There are numerous problems with the proposed interim storage site on the Texas-New Mexico border.  Not enough 
study has been given to this proposal, and there certainly haven't been public hearings on the issue. 
 
There is no permanent repository here as required by U.S. law.  Given the gas and oil development, the 
fracking/earthquake issues, and the potential contamination of a major aquifer, this project MUST NOT move forward--
at least not without considerable further inquiry and input from the public.   
 
   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Gail Goldey   
61 Vallecito Rd  
Santa Fe, NM 87506  
goodyarn23@gmail.com  
(505) 820-7302  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender 
information. 


